Hon Matthew Swinbourn MLC

Chairman -

Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affairs
env@parliament.wa.gov.au

7 March 2018
Dear Matthew

PETITION NO. 014 - PROPOSED LANDFILL IN ESPERANCE

>

As Principal Petitioner for the proposed landfill in Esperance | am writing to thank you and the
members of the Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affairs for investigating the request
as tabled in Petition 014. | am very pleased to inform you that the petition seeking a Public
Environmental Review has been successful. The Environmental Protection Authority made this
ruling public on 19 February 2018.

Investigation and research carried out by the Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affairs
most certainly attributed to this result.

In appreciation

|

Jill Fitzpatrick

EMTAG member



